
ICRC COMMISSIONERS, 
 
Since the Preliminary ICRC map of September 28, the South Austin 
Combined Neighborhood Planning (SACNP) area had been left intact.  That 
was until the last couple of hours of the November 4, 2013 ICRC meeting.  
That drastically changed during that short period of time.  In the November 
4 map the SACNP is split into 3 Districts, Pct 460 and a little bit of Woodhue 
are in District 5, the rest of Woodhue/pct. 447 is in District 2, and the area 
from Stassney to Wm Cannon east of the tracks is in District 3.  From the 
beginning Southwood Neighborhood has expressed its desire to remain 
intact and to keep the SACNP intact as well. 
  
I am writing to request that the map for District 5 rejoin the Southwood 
neighborhood and the entire SACNP area within a single district.  The boundaries of 
the SACNP area are Ben White on the north; South 1st on the east; William Cannon 
on the south; and the Sunset Valley city limits on the west.  
  
Joan Owens, Southwood Neighbor 
 


